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ORANGE TOWNSHIP DELAYS LAYOFFS OF ITS FIREFIGTHERS
Orange Township, Ohio, has delayed the layoffs of its firefighters by at least five months. The township's board of trustees decided to use the money meant
for new snowplows and tree removal equipment to cover the salaries of the 22 firefighters who would have otherwise been laid off. Those layoffs would have
represented around half of the town's firefighting force.  The board of trustees agreed to pay out the salaries of these firefighters  by using $1.3 million from
the township's general fund. Read the full article here Layoffs of 22 Firefighters Delayed    

 


